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Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

NFHS Network Board of Directors Meeting

In conjunction with the NFHS Winter Meeting, the NFHS
Network Board of Directors held a meeting. As we have been
fortunate to do since this project began in 2010, Kentucky is well
represented on that board, and its Commissioner currently
serves as the chair of that board.

Noteworthy at the meeting was the approval of extension
documents for the life of the network that will ensure the
Association continues to receive proceeds to fund its streaming
operations and provide those broadcasts for a fee that generally
is less than the ticket price. This extension was not
discretionary, as the performance thresholds had all been met.
The KHSAA is proud to have been on the ground floor of this
project and while its performance metrics do not rank up there
with more populous states, the quality of the broadcasts we
have been able to produce and the pride in which the
participants in our broadcasts take in their professionalism make
us an example for the entire county.



